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3rd Ear Music's HYMAProject

From: "mike popham" <mikepopham@beeb.net>
To: "HYMAProject" <thirdear@iafrica.com>
Sent: 10 July 2003 09:58

Subject: Taylor's Last Tape
Dear Dave,

| am writing this at Mike Popham's. We recorded yesterday - Hoddle Twaddle, Smithy's Elegy, New
Stanley Grill, A Night to Remember (Biko) and Ive got my Rights. | am putting the CD in the post to
you this morning on my way back to France,

| think | shall be home again, briefly, in August, aroung the 11th, to deal with mail etc at Rock House
computer but surface mail is being forwarded to France until mid-September when | must return to
start gigging.

| hope things will come together for November. The plan remains to do the NZ tour up to Nov 6 and

then fly to SA for approx 20 days.
Mike sends regards and hopes the songs will fill the gap in the JT archive!
Best wishes to you all,

Jeremy

10/07/03




